Hannah Eddx

From: Sean Tully

Sent: Thursday, 5 October 2023 12:08 pm

To: Kylie Hunt

Subject: FW: Water, Super City

Attachments: Public-Agenda-Council-14-December-2022.pdf
Hi Kylie

This was a response to a member of the public which reference supercity.
Hope this helps.

Nga mihi
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Sean Tully | Advisor - Mayors Office | 027 266 0753 | sean.tully@selwyn.govt.nz

From: Sam Broughton

Sent: Wednesday, March 22, 2023 11:29 AM

To:

Cc: Bernadette Ryan <Bernadette.Ryan@selwyn.govt.nz>
Subject: Water, Super City
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Thank you for writing to me about _Selwyn becoming part of a supercity. |
- 1]

don’t want Selwyn to become part of a super city.




| hear your comments regarding a supercity, if you would like to formally lodge this point
you can do so at the very last page of the current Greater Christchurch - Huihui Mai (let’s
come together) public consultation at this link.

Thank you again for writing to me.

Nga mihi

Sam Broughton

Mayor of Selwyn
Koromatua o Waikirikiri

From: [

Date: 19 March 2023 at 10:17:22 AM NZDT
To: Sam Broughton <sam.broughton@selwyn.govt.nz>
Subject: Water, Super City

Hi Sam

Finally, I'd like to voice my strong opposition to the suggestion that
we become a part of a Christchurch super city. We are quite happy
with the status quo i.e. being part of Selwyn.

Kind regards

Sean Tully

ADVISOR (MAYOR)

+64 33471807
+64 272660753






